
IMPORTANT UPDATES REGARDING 
Riviera’s Back to School Expo

August 25th

      PLEASE READ!!!

DPH recommends no large group gatherings, therefore 
only ONE parent will be allowed at the Expo. We are so 
sorry about the inconvenience, but NO students will be 
allowed inside the Expo (visitor’s parking lot) so that we 
can maintain appropriate capacity. Lastly, wear a mask 
while at the Expo.

*Please note that the Expo location has changed to the Visitor 
Parking Lot--times and last name assignments remain the 
same:

   3:30 pm-  A-G        
  4:00 pm- H-M
4:30 pm-  N-S

   5:00 pm- T-Z

Consider donating to the PTA AGC ahead of time and avoid the lines 
at the Expo! Click below for online donations:

https://Riviera2021.givesmart.com

https://riviera2021.givesmart.com


Reasons why families should attend 
Riviera’s Expo 
on August 25th:

1. Find out teacher assignments for the 21-22 year.
2. Get your online pre-sale AGC goodie bag .
3. Shop at our in-person student store.
4. Get emergency kits and grade-level character shirts.
5. Say hi to some friends that you have not seen in a while! 

Donate to the PTA AGC ahead of time and avoid the lines! Click 
below for online donations:

https://Riviera2021.givesmart.com

*If you have any questions about Riviera’s AGC please contact our AGC Chairs 
Heidi Duncan & Jenny Yiakas @ Riviera.PTA.AGC@gmail.com

https://riviera2021.givesmart.com
mailto:Riviera.PTA.AGC@gmail.com

